
 

 
 
WRITTEN QUESTIONS 
 
 
(i)  Stanmer Estate Masterplan Consultation- Jamie Hooper 
                                                                                                              
"The present Stanmer Estate Masterplan Consultation gives no information on 
planned removal (see Landuse and Mott MacDonald consultants reports, April 2012, 
March 2014) of planned removal of existing car parks close to Stanmer House, 
Church and village amounting to 150 standard (non-Blue Badge) places. 
Replacement would be a minimal 175 parking area near the Lower Lodges. There is 
no detailed plan to transport visitors from there, so most would need to walk a mile to 
those locations.  
How can visitors make informed choices in the questionnaire about their future 
experience on visiting Stanmer Park if denied this information?" 
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